FLORIDA BOARD OF GOVERNORS
NOTICE OF PROPOSED REGULATION REPEAL

DATE: December 17, 2009

REGULATION NUMBER and TITLE: 6.005 Acceptance of College Credit by
Examination

SUMMARY: Board of Governors Regulation 6.005, Acceptance of College Credit
by Examination, is being considered for repeal because it has been superseded by
Board of Governors Regulation 6.006 Acceleration Mechanisms. Regulation
6.005 currently references the Statewide Articulation Agreement as the source of
applicable cut-scores. The scores that are required to achieve credit have been
updated and are currently found in the Articulation Coordinating Committee
Credit- by-Exam Equivalencies as approved by the Board of Governors, thus
making the reference in 6.005 outdated. Current direction concerning the
acceptance of college credit by examination is found in Board approved
Regulation 6.006 Acceleration Mechanisms.

FULL TEXT OF THE REGULATION IS INCLUDED WITH THIS NOTICE.

AUTHORITY TO REPEAL REGULATION: Section 7(d), Art. IX, Fla. Const.; BOG
Regulation Development Procedure dated March 23, 2006.

THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS’ OFFICIAL INITIATING REPEAL OF THE
REGULATION: Mr. Richard Stevens, Director of Academic and Student Affairs

COMMENTS REGARDING THE REPEAL OF THE REGULATION(S) SHOULD BE
SUBMITTED WITHIN 14 DAYS OF THE DATE OF THIS NOTICE TO THE CONTACT
PERSON IDENTIFIED BELOW. The comments must identify the regulation(s) on which
you are commenting:

General Counsel, Board of Governors, State University System, 325 W. Gaines Street,
Suite 1614, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850) 245-0466 (phone),
(850) 245-9685 (fax), or generalcounsel@flbog.edu.
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